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The Hope Project is a Charity that 
started in 1983.  We have a team of 3 
Family Support Workers, all trained in 
the Solihull Approach and using it in 

our one-to-one work with parents and 
across our groups and activities  

www.hopeprojectwellingborough.co.uk 

We are an early prevention service working mainly at CAF Level 
and we are funded by Northamptonshire County Council.  We 

have strong partnerships with schools and Social Services 

Being Flexible in Using the Solihull         

Approach in One-to-One work 


